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Saints Peter and Paul  
Catholic Primary School, 

Moorfield, Tower Hill 
Kirkby.L33 1DZ 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J. Mousley 
Chair Of Governors: Mr. George MacKenzie 

 

Website: www.saintspeterandpaulcps.org.uk 
   E-mail: peterandpaul.de@knowsley.gov.uk  
   Telephone  0151 477 8205 

 
 

 
The class with the best attendance will be rewarded with toast on a Monday morning break time.. 

Please be on time for school, gates open at 8.45pm and children go straight into class everyday, gates 
close at 8.55am 

 This week  This week 

Little Saints 87.3% Plessington 94.2% 

Nursery 87.6% Moore 93.3% 
 Owen 86.5%  Fisher 86% 
 Adams 85.9%  Howard 90% 

Campion 83%  Clitherow 85% 
 Bamber 87.6%  Kirby 92.7% 

Rigby 92.3% total 88.8% 

A very low week for attendance! 
Well done to our five classes reaching 90%+ 

Please ensure your child is in school each and every school day, to give them the best 
opportunity to learn and make progress! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
As some of our older pupils have had new electronic devices at Christmas time  
please take time to talk to them about screen time, come up with a time between 
you and your child when the devices are switched off and taken off them for  
The following link may be useful:  
https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/screen-time-healthy-balance-teachers/ 
 
The following link will parents set up privacy settings on new devices: 
www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/screen-time-healthy-balance-teachers/  
 
As a school we will be completing work with the pupils on keeping themselves safe 
on line, and looking at age restrictions on social media sites.  School will also be  
Joining in with the national ‘safer internet day’ on Tuesday 6th February. 
We will also post tips for parents around keeping children safe on line in our future 
weekly newsletters . 
 
Joanna Mousley 
Head teacher  
 

http://www.saintspeterandpaulcps.org.uk/
mailto:peterandpaul.de@knowsley.gov.uk
https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/screen-time-healthy-balance-teachers/
http://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/screen-time-healthy-balance-teachers/


 
        

    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

AWARDS – Friday 12th   January 2024 

Nursery Owen Adams 

All Nursery Ezra ward Niamh McCabe 

 Lexi Mae McKevitt Arla-Rose Brodie  
 John Williams Molly Richter 

 
 

Sadie Dryhurst 
 

Milla McHugh  

Campion Bamber Rigby 

Vinnie Guy George Klieve Alba Burns 

Darla Downes Christopher Murgas Roma Robinson 

 Gabriella blunt Harper Anderson 

Harper Smith Ava Hannibal Rocco Connor 

Plessington Moore Fisher 

Maggie Clay James Connolly Bella Reece 

Imogen Rose  Moulder Bonnie Francis Alanna Grant 

Layton Kyle Ellanah Higgins  

David Albu Dylan Brady Amber Coburn 

Howard Clitherow Kirby 

James Francis Shaun Hale Maggie Jo Gibbons 

Senul Siriwardanage Valentina Silva Diogo Valdivieso Pereira 

Boe Burns Adam venom Shay Hatfield 

Nova Thomas Anna Socha  Louie Kelly 

Well done everyone! 

Most Improved Handwriting this Week 
We are continuing to have a focus on handwriting. We have a handwriting board on the school 
corridor which displays one beautiful piece of work for each class in school each week. 

Class Owen Xavia Mitchell McLean Class Pless. Baxter Grant Thompson 

Class Adams Lucia Connerty Class Moore Maddox Williams 

Class Campion Brodi Duckworth Class Fisher Jacob Hough 

Class Bamber Joshua Wenham Class Howard Georgia Jenkins 

Class Rigby Clayton Kirk Watts Class Clitherow Mason Thomas 

 Class Kirby Evie Smith 
 

 
Extra Curricular sessions for Spring Term One from 3.15pm – 4.10pm 

 
Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

x Class Kirby Howard Plessington  Y4 Football 

x Team Games Hockey Badminton Moore and Fisher 

 



 
        

    

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                     Menu for next week 
Please pay dinner monies by Monday 22nd  January  2024 at 9.30am 

 
                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary- Save the dates for  
All Saints Catholic High School 

Y5  Super Saturdays – 16 March 2024 
 
Interview intake night – 30th April, 1st, 2nd May 2024 
 
Y6 Intake Evening- 18th and 20th June 2024 
 
Y6 Induction Day -Friday 28th June 2024 
 
Y5 Fun Day – 5th July 2024 
 

Have a happy weekend – we will see you back in 

school on Monday 22
nd

 January  2024 

Don’t forget gates close at 8.55am 

 

Most Improved Handwriting this Week 
We are continuing to have a focus on handwriting. We have a handwriting board on the school 
corridor which displays one beautiful piece of work for each class in school each week. 
As well as this we are giving certificates out in assembly for the child with the most improved 
handwriting each week and their name will appear in the newsletter. So for this week we have 
the following pupils with the most improved handwriting this week; 

Owen  Plessington Maxi Neely 
Adams  Moore Orla steel 

Campion Deacon Cooper Fisher Pemi Dasoalu  
Bamber Ava Hannibal Howard Jayden Smith 
Rigby Henry Feeney Clitherow Marnie Mae Coughlin 

 Kirby Hanna Tresok  
 

Dojo points – points awarded for good behaviour, a job well done, lovely work, great 
effort etc The winning class is ….Clitherow  

Campion 122 Fisher 222 

Bamber 171 Howard 320 

Rigby 190 Clitherow 496 

Plessington 165 Kirby 202 

Moore 250 WINNER 
Clitherow 

 

 

Sports Competitions  

A big well done to the children who went 
to the two sports competitions this week. 
Knowsley Sports held two competitions: 
Y4 Dodgeball and a Learning and 
Discovery festival. 
Our pupils were great ambassadors for 
our school and enjoyed their time at the 
sports events! Thank you to Miss 
Connolly, Mr O’Keefe and Coach Connor 
for taking the children to these events! 

 
 

 



 
        

    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


